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Reasons for Approval from Commissioner Foht
 
I supported the application/re-submission of this item notwithstanding I had concerns that the re-
submission did not meet the letter of the request by CPC in the 2018 August 23 referral. The referral
requested a concurrent development permit.
 
I concluded that the intent of the CPC request was sufficiently met by providing a development
concept.
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